Save the Children After-School Program

We’re off to a great year so far, and it looks like the students are
ready for a fabulous school year! We are so excited that Botts
Elementary has received funding from Save the Children again
this year to provide after school literacy and physical activity to
a select group of children. This program began in the Spring,
2007 and will again allow us to focus on and improve the reading
skills of many of our students. The program seeks to instill a
love of reading in all children by making reading fun!

We are gearing up for our after school program, which begins on Tuesday,
September 6", and would like to invite your child to participate. We have
many fun and exciting reading enrichment activities planned, as well as
physical fitness fun with Ms. Roby. The program will focus solely on reading
and physical exercise, unfortunately, there will not be enough time to provide
help with student’s homework. Snack and bus transportation will be
provided each day and will meet after school Monday-Thursday from 3:00-
5:00. We will not have after school on Fridays.

We are so happy that your child has been chosen to participate in this exciting
program. If your would like for your child to have this opportunity, please
complete the attached form and return it by Monday, August 29™. I will be
serving as the Save the Children Literacy Coordinator and would be happy to
answer any questions you may have about our wonderful program! Please call
me anytime at 768-8052.

Sincerely,
Angie Brewer

I give permission for my child to participate in the
Monday - Thursday after school program.

For transportation purposes, please circle the area in which you live:
Pomeroyton Denniston Wellington (Dan Ridge) Mariba (Kendrick/Tarr
Ridge)

Parent or Guardian Signature



